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August 29, 2022 

RFP: School Security Services 
Addendum #2 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

School Security Services 
 

REYNOLDS SCHOOL DISTRICT #7 
 
 

The RFP for the above referenced services is modified as follows, and except as set forth herein, 
otherwise remain unchanged and in full effect. This addendum is part of the RFP solicitation Documents 
for the above-named goods and modifies the original RFP Documents posted August 10, 2022.  
 
 
 
 
 
Item #1  

Q&A: 

1. Do any of the schools have current School Resource Officers from a local law enforcement 
agency?  

a. We are currently waiting for the Multnomah County Sherriff’s Office Board to approve an 
SRO at Reynolds High School for this school year. 

2. Do any schools have technology in place to help reduce the issue stated in the RFP as primary 
missions for security? 

a. There are security cameras around the school that security personnel would have access 
to. 

 
 

End of Addendum #2 

 


